








•	 The Petroleum Industry Act is a commendable 
initiative which is set to foster development and 
a cordial relationship between the government, 
oil companies and the communities where they 
operate. The PIA spent a very long time in the 
lawmaking process and upon its passage, there 
were mixed reactions to its provisions but there 
is a consensus on the fact that it is poised to 
positively impact the industry, regardless of its 
challenges. 

•	 The impact of the HCDT on host community 
restiveness will become apparent in the future 
but with indications from the use of Global 
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CONCLUSION

Memorandums of Understanding (GMoU) by 
some International Oil Companies, it is clear that 
throwing money at a problem is not a sustain -
able solution, particularly where the funds are 
mismanaged. With the HCDT, we hope that the 
funds are better managed and will encourage 
civil society organizations to take up the mantle 
of ensuring transparency and accountability in 
all processes.




